
 

HUDSON ROAD PRIMARY  

FRIDAY FLYER 

Please like and share our Face book page ‘Hudson Road Primary’ for 
all the latest news and updates from the school. 

You can now follow us on Instagram ‘hudson road primary school’. 

We would like to inform all of our parents and carers 
that after 21 happy years at Hudson Road Mrs Lee will 

be retiring at the end of February. She leaves with  
wonderful memories of all the children and families she 
has met and had the pleasure of working with. We wish 

her all the best for the future.   

School Opening Times 

Morning - school gates open 8.30am - 8.55am 
(classroom doors open to drop children off from 

8.40 - 8.50am). 

Afternoon - school gates open 3.00pm - 3.25pm 
(children to be collected at 3.15pm). 

School office is open 8.30am - 4.30pm. 

Reminder to all parents that your child 
must bring their PE kit for school. 

Black shorts or leggings 
White t-shirt 

Black Plimsoles or trainers 
 

KS1 children can leave their kits in 
school for the term.  

KS2 children must bring their kits every 
Monday and leave in school for the week. 

Thank you. 

All children must be collected from school at 3.15pm by an adult. If  
anyone different is collecting or if you are running late please contact 

the school office soon as possible.  
 

Any medical appointments are advised to be made out of school hours 
where possible so this does not affect  

children's learning. Please contact the school office in advance for any  
appointments for the day. 

 
Reminder to parents children must 

wear appropriate school uniform at all 
times.  

 

School jumper/cardigan, white polo, 
black/grey trousers or skirts or grey 

dresses. 
Leggings/shorts are not part of the 

school uniform but can be worn under a 
skirt. 

 
Jewellery are not allowed in school apart 
from small studs that can be taken out 

during PE.  

Y6 Derwent Hill  

Monday 12th February - Friday 16th 
February 2024. 

 
Half term holiday 

 

Monday 19th February - Friday 23rd 
February 2024. 


